From: Environment Canterbury

Sent: Tuesday, 8 March 2022 3:12 pm
To: Have your Say
Subject: Submission on draft Annual Plan 2022/23

Anonymous User just submitted 'Draft Annual Plan 2022/23 submission' with the responses below.
First name

Piata

Last name

Otene

Email address

Suburb

Addington, Christchurch

Are you submitting on behalf of an organisation?

No, I'm submitting as an individual

Which age category are you in?

15— 24 years old

Do you wish to speak to your submission at a Council hearing?

No



Which bus fare structure option would you like to see trialled?

Option 1 (preferred): Fare-free for under 25s, students, Total Mobility and Community Services card
holders

Tell us more about why you support the selected bus fare option.
Being able to catch a bus is incredibly important for everyone who is unable to drive and that is a vast
population. Accessibility is so important and apart of that is lowering the price or creating free travel for

those throughout the community. Some weeks | am unable to attend University due to not being able to
simply afford the bus.

Any other comments on bus fares?

The rise in price has made catch the bus not accessible as it used to be.

Is borrowing and repaying through general rates the right approach for this regionally significant
event?

Don't know

Would you support a levy to accelerate action in response to climate change?

Yes

Where did you hear about the consultation?

Social media (Facebook, Instagram)






